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MARKET BUILDING RENTAL BY RELIEF COMMISSION.

City wally July 2nd, 1918,
The City Council.
Gentlemen ;é

The Board of Control beg to submit

herewith a letter from the Relief Commissicn re-—
garding their occupency of a portion of the City
Market Building at & rental of 3206.00 per month,
It is recommended that the G”ﬁmission be permitted
to continue to utilize the part of ths building
now used by them for storage purposes under the
conditions stated in their letter.

Respectfully submitted,
réf\/\ﬂ:«-}) (\\\V\ AT &\M % 7

Secretery Board of Control,
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-# ,HALIFAX RELIEF COMMISSION

T. S. ROGERS, CHARMAN.
W. 8. WALLACE.
F. L. FOWKE.

ADMINISTRATION OFFICE
HALIFAX, NOVA SCOTIA.

RALPH P, BELL, SECRETARY.

June 29th, 1918

His Worship the Mayor and y

the Board of Control,
CITY.

Dear Sirs:-

The Commission regrets that it finds
that it is Impossible to obtain satisfactory acommodation
elsewhere in the City for the clothing now stored in the
Market Building, and that it will, therefore, be necessary
to contime in occupation of the above premises on the
same basis as heretofore, namely, $200 a mwonth, until
such time as the Commission can dispose of the stock now
stored there.

We mey point out that even had we been
able to obtain suitable accommodation elsewhers, it would
have taken at least three weeks and possibly a month to
move our stock, and the Commission hopes that within a very
short time the stock will have been reduced to such an
extent that we will be able to get alorg with very mch
less spacs than we now require.

We wish your Board to appreciate the fact
that the Commission has exhausted every means in its power
in an endeaver to obtaln other guarters, but without success,
and that the decision that it is necessary to remain where
we are has only been arrived at because of zbsolute necessity.

. When only a few weeks ago the Commission
acknowledged the Clty's notification in regard tofrental
charge of $200,00, we were clearly under the impression that
we would be allowed to reman there until such time as we
could dispose of thez& oodg to adv e, and we have now
completed arrangemsnts,which will Bﬁ?ﬁ the removal of all
stocks stored there at the i est p
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sible )noment.
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RPBe1rtm,





